#### September 2018 PTO Newsletter



#### Note from the Chair:

Welcome back to school! Hope you all had a great Labor Day weekend! We are a couple of weeks into school, autumn is upon us, the leaves are changing, and I hope you are excited for the year ahead. This is the first of our new quarterly PTO Newsletter. I hope that you all enjoy reading about our upcoming events, volunteer opportunities, student news, and it helps keep you informed about the vision/ goals your PTO has in store for the coming year. Thank you all for your support and continued interest as we move forward.

---Jamie Kochevar

#### **Upcoming Events:**

School Board Town Hall Meeting

Date: September 19thTime: GCS 6-7pm

CPR Class:

Date: September 23<sup>rd</sup>
 Time: 9-3 GCS Cafeteria

Book Fair:

0 10/22-10/26

o Volunteers Needed

• Trunk or Treat:

o October 26th

# **Parent News:**

WE are in need of volunteers! There are many different opportunities for you to participate in your child's school and community and we need your help! Please fill out the attached volunteer sheet and tell us where your interest is!!!

### **URGENT!!!!**

# We have a PTO Executive Committee Vacancy!!!! Become a part of the PTO Today!

Election/appointment for the position of Secretary will be held at our next regularly scheduled meeting **September 11**<sup>th</sup> **at 6pm** in the Cafeteria!

Add our meetings to your monthly calendar! GCS PTO Meetings will be held monthly on the 1st Tuesday of every month starting October 2<sup>nd</sup>.

## **Student News:**

- 4H begins TODAY Wednesday Sept. 5<sup>th</sup> After school until 5pm
  - There is still time to enroll if you would like to participate!
     <u>Christine.crouse@colostate.edu</u>
- Become a member of our Student Leadership Team! Be on the lookout for more information about this exciting new opportunity for 4-6<sup>th</sup> graders!

#### **Social Media:**

Like us on Facebook and Instagram!

Your PTO has Facebook and Instagram! We want to reach our members in as many ways as possible in order to keep you informed. Please read the Social Media Code of Conduct located on the school website.

#### We want to hear from you!!!

Have an idea for a community event, or fundraising idea???? Email us at:

gcs.pto@ccsdre1.org